
From: Arlene Goss 
Sent: Thursday, 4 August 2016 4:09 p.m.
To: '
Subject: Response to official information request
 
04-Aug-2016
 
Terry Wilson, Dunedin

 
Dear Mr Wilson,
 
Official information request for information about STORMWATER INFRASTRUCTURE PROGRESS
 REPORTING
 
I refer to your official information request dated 26-July-2016 for answers to the following
 questions. Our response is in red font below each question below.
 
"With respect to the 26/4/16 ISC resolution requesting that you report progress against the
 Infrastructure Strategy and do some other things:
 
1.            When do you expect to report back to the ISC?
A report is being drafted for the 30 August, 2016, meeting of the Infrastructure Services
 Committee.
 
2.            Since the 26/4/16 meeting what decisions have been made by you and/or the EMT
 (ELT) about the low levels of service for parts of the city's stormwater system?
None.  Decisions on levels of service are made by the elected members of Council.  Any decision
 to change or increase a major level of service from what is currently contained in the Long
 Term Plan 2015/16 to 2024/25, will require public consultation.
 
3.            Since the 26/4/16 meeting, what new work has begun, or has been planned for, to
 improve the dangerously low stormwater levels of service?
Catchment models are first being integrated to inform the development of high level options
 for potential changes to the management of the stormwater flows into, and within, the South
 Dunedin catchment. These options will be put before the elected members of Council for
 decisions to be made. Once the elected members have decided on the level of service they
 require and how it will be funded, council staff will carry out their instructions.
 
If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact me by return email
 and I will put you in touch with the best staff member to answer your questions.
 
Yours sincerely

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/long-term-plan-2015-2016
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/your-council/long-term-plan-2015-2016


Arlene Goss
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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